
 

 

 
 

December 2, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 I am so excited to share some special news with you!  This morning, an 

invitation was extended for our school’s Chorus to perform at a special community 

celebration during the opening of the Guild Hall Student Art Festival later this year! I’d 

like to extend this invitation to our Second Graders to participate as well! 

 

 The event begins at 2:00 PM on SATURDAY, JANUARY 25th. The children 

would need to meet at guild Hall in East Hampton by 1:45 PM to organize with the other 

schools who will be performing and prepare for our presentation. We would perform our 

program somewhere during the concert which is scheduled to run from 2:00 – 4:00 PM 

that day and then students will be dismissed TO PARENTS to enjoy the exciting 

activities planned for the day including a glimpse of the art in the show! Transportation to 

and from the event would be provided by the parents and all parents will need to 

REMAIN AT GUILD HALL IN THE AUDIENCE throughout the performance.  

I would like to gauge student and family interest and availability before getting 

back to the representatives from Guild Hall, so I am asking each family to check their 

calendar and return the attached permission slip no later than THURSDAY, 

DECEMBER 12th if you and your child would like to participate. 

At this special community performance, we will want to look our very best so 

please adhere to the following dress code: 

 

Girls and Boys: Concert black Bottoms (pants, skirts, dresses, etc) 

      Concert Shoes 

    Amagansett School Concert Polo Shirts (I will pass these out  

    to the children the Friday before the event.) 

 

Thank you for all of your help and support! 

See you on 

 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 25th at 1:45 PM at GUILD HALL IN EAST HAMPTON. 

 

Mrs. Kamp 

 

 

 



Please complete the permission slip below and return it to Mrs. Kamp by 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 12th 

 

I give my child, __________________________________________, permission 

to participate in the “Guild Hall Student Art Festival Opening Ceremony” to be 

held at Guild Hall in Easthampton on SATURDAY, JANUARY 25th from 1:45 

– 4:00 PM. I understand that the children will be singing at Guild Hall during that 

time and that transportation will be provided by the parents. I also understand 

that PARENTS MUST REMAIN WITH THE GROUP THROUGHOUT 

THE PERFORMANCE. 

 

         

 

A contact number where I can be reached during this event is ___________________ 

 

 

 

        ________________________ 

         Parent Signature 

 


